
November 3, 2014 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:50pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Victoria Gudeman and Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for October, 2014 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $118,500.91. 
 
Mr. Bishop noted that the Town of Williamsport is painting and rehabbing their water tank, which is 
similar to Keedysville’s. He said that the cost is $268,000. 
 
Mr. Levey updated the commission on discussions regarding an operations agreement with Boonsboro. He 
said that they have reached an agreement that would exclude the reservoir in Boonsboro.  
 
Mr. Levey noted that engineering will need to be done to plan for cell antennas on the water tank. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


